
 

August 2025 

  
GCSE results day – Thursday 21 August 
  
Dear families,   

 

I hope you are having an enjoyable summer break. As we approach GCSE results day, I would like to remind families 
of the GCSE results day arrangements.  
 
Students can collect their results on Thursday 21 August between 9am – 11am. We are aware that most students 
will want to receive their exam results in person, and many parents will wish to accompany their child. You may 
arrive any time between 9am and 11am to reception. You will be directed to the Dining Hall, where students will 
receive their results. Students can also access support and advice regarding choices for their next steps in education.  

 

Please be aware that only the named student can collect the results. Parents and other representatives will not be 
able to collect results on a students’ behalf unless they have written authorisation from the student to do so. This 
written authorisation should be emailed to evarley@dixonstc.com, by no later than Wednesday 20 August and it 
must be sent from the student’s email address. The email must contain the student’s full name and date of birth, 
and details of the person they are nominating to collect their results. The authorised person must also bring 
photographic ID of themselves when they come to collect the results.  
 
We look forward to seeing students on Thursday 21 August.  
  
If you have any questions about the arrangements above, please do not hesitate to contact the academy.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Ms Hickey 
Head of Secondary  
  
  
  

 


